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I have had the pleasure of attending many club visits so far, and during my visits I refer to making sure the
clubs are entering your service information into MYLion. 

Why is it important to report in MYLion? There are several reasons why reporting in MYLion is beneficial and
there are a few of them: 

Reporting service helps transfer knowledge and best practices to your club’s future leaders. Club officers
can review past service activity reports, learn from the successes of the club’s previous activities and better
plan for their future activities. 
Reporting service is a matter of local pride. Reporting puts your club on the map as leaders in your local
community, and it’s an important way to share success. with other clubs in your district and around the
world.
A high percentage of clubs reporting service is a sign of a healthy district.
Reporting service allows you to become eligible for service awards.
People want to participate in real, visible change. Service reporting allows clubs to continually engage
communities, tell stories more effectively and ultimately grow their member base. 
Reporting is considered service in itself. The time clubs and districts spend reporting their service are
considered volunteer hours and can be reported in MyLion.

I want to thank the Club Secretaries who are reporting your clubs service in to MYLion, in addition to the above
reasons it also helps the District and Lions International track our goals on service. If there are any
secretaries/clubs that are struggling or need some assistance, please reach out to 2nd Vice District Governor
Shermayne Cross at shermayne.c@live.com. She would be more than help to assist you in getting your service
into MYLion. 

As the holidays approach its time to reflect on being a Lion and how your service has
affected those around you. Its always a good feeling knowing we can change the world one
life, one community at a time. 

The Fall Zone meetings are done and thank you to everyone who attended and for the Zone
Chairs for the fun and creative meetings, for those Zones who were able to complete the
Buddy Bag project thank you for your participation, and we hope that you were able to give
the Buddy Bags out. To the Zones who have not had the opportunity to do the Buddy Bags
yet, please know we have not forgotten and once we have books in stock, we will set-up a
time to do a Buddy Bag drive. Watch for more information to come. 

5M-2 DISTRICT5M-2 DISTRICT

Lion Christy Trutnau -
District Governor 
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December 1-2 - St. Cloud Diabetes Foundation Meeting
December 2nd- Jordan Dazzle Parade
December 3rd- PDG Christmas Party
December 4th- Green Isle Lions Club Visit
December 5th- Zone Chair Meeting
December 7th- Arlington Lions Club Visit

December 11th- DG Christy's Birthday
December 12th-Cologne Christmas Party
December 13th- Jordan Lions /Jordaness Lions Club Visit
December 17th- Nicollet Lions Club Visit
December 24-25th - Christmas
December 31st- New Years

DG Christy’s On The Move
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Something exciting coming to MN in January!

Minnesota lawmakers have finally approved the creation of the Lions International License Plate. Starting
January 1, 2024, you can now purchase the Lions License plate. The initial cost will be $25.00 for the application
fee, $10.00 for the plates and the normal tab fee. Every year after that is a $5.00 plus your normal tab fee. We
were told at the Council of Governors meeting that the initial $25.00 fee does go back to Lions International
the first year and the $5.00 goes back to them every year of renewal. 

Thank you for all you do for 5M-2 and the people you serve!

I hope you have a Happy Holiday Season filled with family, fun and many memories!

You can contact me at:
952-261-8581- phone 
Christy1135@gmail.com
DG Lion Christy Trutnau

THE LIONS ROAR

(first in a monthly series provided by senior Lions)
Provided by PDG Mary Spille

    Flashback of memories. February, 1989. Lion Jim, member of the newly formed NYA Lions, is off to
something called “Midwinter” in Mankato.  Some crazy thing Lions do each year, I guess.  Hooray for me – a
quiet weekend alone at home – a rare treat ofrelaxation.

    And then, on Sunday afternoon, he comes home filled with enthusiasm and excitement.  Maybe there is
something to this Lions thing?What am I missing?  After all, those guys talked some of us into being Lioness
(guys always want spouses to do dishes or whatever).   Think I better check this “Midwinter” thing out next
year.And so I did;  that’s when second weekend February became a regular Lions date for years. We traveled
south to tropical Mankato every snowy February.

      And now the year 2000.  PDG Wayne Neubarth twists my arm.  Oh, all right, sure, I can be a zone chair –
couldn’t say no.    And I am off!   From that time on, Lionism has been an intergral part of our family life.  Oh,
the things we have done! Oh, the places I have been!  Lions love to say “We Serve” and that is so true.    But, all
street run both ways: Lionism and all the friends I have made have been a blessing to me.  The gifts of
friendship and satisfaction are overwhelming.

       Only once did I have a regret – smile.   That was at International Bangkok 2008 – riding an elephant as he
forded a river- was pretty sure that might have “done some of us in”.   Seriously, smiles and more smiles
whenever I think of the greater quality of life Lions has given me.

Lions are Life Changing!
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5M2 Mid-Winter Convention is coming up quick!
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This is also the time of year of giving. Lion Glenn and I enjoy
shopping for Toys for Tots, partly because we do not have our own
children to shop for. Selfishly, it also makes us feel good we may be
giving a smile to a child who would not have otherwise had a very
happy holiday. Our Lions Club partners with the local Veterans
Affairs Office and donates gift cards to assist our Veterans and their
families. As I have traveled around 5M-2, I know many of the Lions
clubs in our district do similar giving projects and/or community
events. Thank you for what you do to bring joy to others.
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Hard to believe 2023 will soon be coming to an end. There are so many things I
look forward to when the holiday season is here. Driving through neighborhoods
and seeing the twinkling lights, Christmas trees framed by picture windows and
turning on the fireplace. It is also a time when we make a real effort to get
together with family and friends, attend parties and gatherings. One of my biggest
joys is the greetings we receive, the holiday letters and pictures. 

Merry Christmas! 
Lion Lisa Kaufmann - 1st Vice District Governor 

The end of December marks the halfway point in the Lions year. Please think about making a personal
donation to LCIF during this holiday season. Do you know only a small fraction of Lions make a person
donation to LCIF? This year both DG Christy Trutnau and PDG Anna Wickenhauser, District LCIF
Chairperson have goals related to LCIF. Making even a small donation will help our DG and District make
their goals. 

As an idea, this last October our club donated the money we raised at our meeting to LCIF. We took the
total raised, divided by the number of our members, and donated the amount in our club members
names. Normally the money raised would be deposited into our administrative account. Hoping we will
continue this tradition for years to come.

Please look for the Zone Lion of the Year nomination form in this newsletter. Would love to have a
minimum of three Lions nominated for each Zone. You all have great Lions doing awesome work, lets
recognize them. As a reminder, nominations are due to me by February 16, 2024. 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! See you in 2024. 

A quick note from the editor: 
I have noticed this month that a few clubs have been sending me photo collages with your submission.

Thank You!

The photo collages make it slightly easier to get all the images in that you would like. Plus it assures the
images look clean. If you are interested in a few tools to make the collages, feel free to reach out and I
can share a few things that I use. Canva is one of them. Canva has a free account with basic templates, or
if you send them proof of 501(c)(3) you can get the pro version free as well. If you would like assistance
in setting this up feel free to reach out to me through the editor email address.

Lion Missy - Have a Happy Holidays!
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 We meet so many wonderful Lions from around the world. Even had our picture taken with Lions from
Japan because I took their group picture for them.  😊  

The fall Zone meetings have all been held. I enjoyed traveling the district, meeting many new Lions, and
learning so much about each club and the various service projects, fundraisers, and activities they do.
Committee chairs told what was new and changing in the organizations they represent. They would love
to visit your clubs and give a presentation for all your members. The tail twister activities at the
meetings were very clever, imaginative, and productive as each Zone raised money for LCIF. Many
laughs, giggles, and smiles were common-great to be part of so much fun!

While we embark on Mission 1.5 and grow our membership, let us not forget about our current
members and keeping them actively engaged in service projects and other club activities. It seems to be
a popular subject among Lions Leaders, with great ideas for districts and beyond, but not so much on
the club level. Many clubs have been doing the same thing with the same leadership for the last 5-10
years, far too long. 

Have you asked your members what they want to do in the community and for the greater good
throughout the world? Be open to new ideas and encourage all to participate. Take one of the ideas and
go with it. Let your community know what project you are doing, when you are doing it and ask others to
join you. Perfect opportunity to talk about the great work we do as Lions. 

Are your meetings boring, same old, same old. Many members have little time to attend meetings and
would rather do projects and improve their community. Leaders should consider keeping the meetings
short, well organized and fun. Incorporate a service project at each meeting-maybe 15-20 minutes to do
a quick project that can be shared in the community. 
Or spend 10 minutes telling a “happy gram” about yourself, family, or events of the week. 
Good Luck and don’t forget the FUN!!!

Wishing you and your family a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!! 

Lion Shermayne
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It’s December-another year is quickly coming to an end. Hope everyone 
had a productive Lion year with fundraisers, service projects and interesting and
entertaining club, zone, district, and multiple district meetings.
It has been several first for Bob and I this year. We attended our first in person
International Convention in Boston, our first Forum in Reno, our first Eye Ball and
Thanksgiving for Vision.

Retention
Lion Shermayne Cross - 2nd Vice District Governor

Some of you may remember Cathy Van Hove as a Kiester Lion member who spoke at many
Lion’s meetings around the state about Camp Sweet Life and type 1 diabetes. She has written
a book about her forty-four years of living with type 1 diabetes and with her father while
growing up. In it, she speaks of the support of the Lion’s Clubs for diabetes programs. Cathy
says of her book, “I believe it will inspire you to be a fierce advocate for yourself, learn to
embrace circumstances beyond your control, and turn them into opportunities for growth.
After reading my book, I believe you will have a deeper appreciation of your own type 1
diabetes, or if you don’t have type 1 diabetes, you’ll learn what it’s like to live with the
disease.” Her book, I’m Packin’…Insulin, can be found on Amazon.
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District 5M-2
Proposed Dues Increase for 2024-2031

The last time 5M-2 raised its dues were in 2002, when they were set at $8.60. Since then, dues have remained
flat, while inflation has gone up just over 70% in the last 21 years. If dues would have kept up with inflation, they

would be set at $14.68.
While the district has reviewed areas to try and tighten its budget and cut expenses where it can, the realty is the

district has a budget shortfall. In addition to continuing to look for ways to stretch our dollar, increasing 5M-2
dues is an option that should be explored.

It was recommended by the cabinet that we increase the dues in the following increments:
July 2024 ($3.00 increase)
July 2025 ($1.00 increase)
July 2026 ($1.00 increase)

And then from 2027-2031 + 5% inflation adjustment each year. 

This will need to be voted on at the Mid-Winter Convention during the business meeting in February 2024.  Any
questions please reach out to the District Governor Team. 

Pg.10/32
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Lonsdale Lions
Lions' breakfast

patrons enjoying the
October 28th

morning!

Lonsdale Troop #9327
Scouts Jay & Odin (L
to R) enjoying their

breakfast after
volunteering at the

Lions' breakfast.

The crew of Lonsdale Lions & Lonsdale Troop #9327 volunteers
as the October 28th all-you-can-eat breakfast comes to a

close!  Thank you to the Lonsdale area community for once
again coming out to support your Lions with our annual fall

fundraiser around Halloween!  Front row from L to R: Lonsdale
Troop #9327 Scouts Odin, Jay, Coby, Zach & Fred.  Middle row
from L to R: Lion Scotty Ziskovsky, Lion Micki Ziskovsky, Lion
Secretary/Treasurer Barb Peterson, Lion Collan Zehnder, &
Lonsdale Lions President Alan Fitterer ... who is ALWAYS in
costume for the Lions Fall Halloween Breakfast.  Back row
behind the counter from L to R: Lion Dale Furrer, Lion Fred

Klokonos, Lion Sam Gillispie, Lion Al Sevcik, Lion Don Sticha,
Lion Jerry Nypen, & Lion Jim Mahler.

Lonsdale Lions Scotty & Micki Ziskovsky gave hours of time in early October at Tri-City United
Lonsdale PreK-6 did the vision screening with the KIDSIGHT handheld devices for grades 1, 3, &
5 on the 3rd & pre-schoolers on the 5th. LCIF Lions have 7 major themes/focus areas:  Vision,

Youth, Disaster Relief, Humanitarian, Diabetes, Childhood Cancer, The Environment, & Hunger.  
Thank you to our Lions for all of their volunteer work in the Lonsdale area community!!!  

Looking to Serve? ... join us!  
Contact Scotty @ scotty.ziskovsky@icloud.com or 612.817.3507

A number of Lonsdale Lions widows who support the Lonsdale Lions &
enjoy their Lions breakfast social time after a good meal. Northfield HS

Raiders Senior & breakfast volunteer Maddy Sevcik (at the end of the
table) spending some time with Grandma Sevcik.

The Lonsdale Lions "WE SERVE" crew of Lions Sam Gillispie, Mike Sevcik, & Don Sticha (L to R)
ready to dish up plate fulls of scrambled eggs, Mackenthun's sausage, & pancakes at the all-

you-can-eat breakfast!

http://www.district5m2lions.com/
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November Was Eye Donation Month

Thank you for all you do for the field of
ophthalmology and the work of sight restoration!

http://www.district5m2lions.com/
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Waconia DandyLions Making A Difference 
We are currently helping a local non-profit “Love
Inc” to raise money to feed families for
Thanksgiving. Our goal is to sell 100 Thanksgiving
meals at $25 each and we are almost there! Stay
tuned for final totals.
Thank you Love Inc. for allowing us to collaborate
with you. 

in the process of collecting gifts for grandparents in
nursing homes, and for families in need around the

Waconia area this Christmas season. 
Stay tuned for more updates on this great

fundraising event. 

Peace Poster Winners

Pictured above are the winners from
Central Middle School- 1st Place Lillie

Beneke, 2nd Place - Carina Martinez and
3rd place - Jace Lovelette

Pictured are the winners from St John’s
Lutheran School of NYA - 1st place Alyssa
Lunow, 2nd place - Emma Bernau and 3rd

place Jenna Schaefer
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Le Suer Lions club joined in the community Downtown Trick or Treating and Kids Sight testing at the local schools.

Pg.15/32

Le Sueur Lions Club 

Stewart Lions Club 

Lion Kathy and Lion Arnold passing out treat
bags on Halloween and gave our “Buddy Bags”
to GRH Stewart Clinic and to the Stewart Fire

Dept to give out the when a child needs a
“buddy”

Jordaness Lions Club

"The Jordaness club was delighted to
present a donation check of $1,000 to
Jordan Family Outreach for the group's
annual holiday gift card project. Jordan
Family Outreach is a charitable
organization that has been serving the
community of Jordan for over 20 years.
The group's holiday gift card project
provides families in need with gift cards
that can be used to purchase gas, food,
and/or holiday gifts for children ages 0-18.
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District Governor 2005-06
Council Chairman 2006-07
MD5M Long Range Planning Committee Chairman
MD5M Public Relations Chairman
MD5M Newsletter Editor
 MD5M LCIF Chairman for past 11 years
Certified Guiding Lion
Global Extension Team
Global Leadership Team
Global Service Team
Training Instructor for six groups of incoming governors
Facilitator for 8 MD5M Regional Lions Leadership Institutes
Facilitator for 1 MD5M Emerging Lions Leadership Institute
Assisted on 5 International Director Campaigns for candidates from MD5M.
Campaign Chairman for IP Brian Sheehan
Planning Committee member of 2 USA/Canada Forums 
Presenter at 5 USA/Canada Forums

Pam and I want to thank you for your consideration and continued support with my campaign for International
Director. We plan to visit your Mid-Winter Conventions and we hope to see you in Winnipeg.

PCC Bert Nelson

lionbert.a.nelson@gmail.com

218-298-0932
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Bert Nelson for International Director
Pam and I are hopeful that everyone is considering going to the MD5M
Convention in Winnipeg, Canada April 19-21, 2024. It is a beautiful city with
wonderful attractions. We especially enjoyed visiting the Assiniboine Zoo
the last time we were there. The convention is a good place to visit with
other Lions outside our own districts and learn what other clubs are doing.
It is also the place to be when voting to endorse our next International
Director from our great multiple.

I want to be an International Director for Lions Clubs as I want to be
involved in keeping our association moving forward to help each other
become better stewards of our motto “We serve”. There is such a need in
our world for Lions to step forward and help wherever we can. 
I feel I have the right qualifications to run for International Director which
include:

Zone 6 Chairman
District 5M9 Public Relations Chairman
District 5M9 Newsletter Editor 
Chairman of three 5M9 Mid-Winter Conventions

"LCIF Chairman Bert Nelson greeting
volunteers during 5M9's district service
project which was possible in part by a

grant from LCIF."
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#communityvibes

On November 16, 2023
President Lion Loretta Klenke accepted on behalf of the
Prior Lake Lions Club Of District 5M-2 members, a
MODEL Club 200% Plaque Award, presented by 2023-
2024 District Governor 5M2 Lions Christy Humble
Trutnau of Jordan Lions Club.

Without the generous donations of Model Clubs
worldwide, LCIF would be unable to provide the
incredible level of support that empowers the service
of Lions everywhere. LCIF honors, thanks, and
recognizes its Model Clubs for investing in a world in
need and the future of LCIF.

The Prior Lake Lions Club Of District 5M-2 is one of two
clubs to achieve this goal.

#charted1946 #waytogo #congratulations
#thankyou #WeServe #Campaign100
#leadbyexample #commitment #tobeornottobe
#lionsinternational #missiononepointfive

Prior Lake Lions Club 

#communityvibes 
 
Just Ask...wherever and whenever 
 
Potential Lions are waiting and roaring to know more
about 'our' Lions International (local) Organization and
how they can assist with the "We Serve"
 
We welcomed our two new members during the
monthly social/dinner meeting held at McKenna
Crossing, where Wendy served up a mighty fine 'pre-
Thanksgiving Turkey dinner 
 
We were honored to have District Governor Christy
Humble Trutnau from the Jordan's Lion Club, as guest
speaker and she inducted both new members on
November 16th.

Lion Elsie Redington and Lion Sharon Coop were
'asked' by Lion Rosemary 'at', The Little Market That
Could, a seasonal farmers market that the Prior Lake
Lions Club Of District 5M-2 proudly sponsors. 

The club has been one of the supporting backbones,
since inception (2015), 

of the farmers market, and funds the MN Power of Produce Programing onsite, which is an incentive to
get fresh vegetables into the mouths of juniors ages 4-11 and seniors 62+. 
We provide volunteer hours to help man the booth and monies donated assists the SS Students Life-
Skills mentoring program by staffing students in it.

http://www.district5m2lions.com/
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Elsie resides in Prior Lake and Sharon resides in Belle Plaine both gals are avid volunteers and vendors 
(Aunt Celi | Sharon The Crafter) of The Little Market That Could via Smoke Signals a 501c3 nonprofit volunteer
organization. 

This partnering community outreach hub has become a favorite Thursday night seasonal destination and has many
potential faces of new Lions ready to be 'asked'.
 
Both gals wear many hats and wear them well!!! Prior Lake Lions Club Of District 5M-2 are proud to have them both
choose us as 'their Lions Club' to 'spread their wings' in... WELCOME & THANK YOU, Elsie and Sharon 
 
New members are all club's 'lifeblood', as it is the new members that bring new projects/ideas, talents/gifts to your
legacy, remember to 'ask', when waiting in line, grocery shopping or out n' about, with Mission 1.5 on the horizon,
the mission is possible anytime.

Lion Rosemary 'asked' Wendy when she was bringing in the dinner fixin's and she thanked me for 'asking' and will
think about becoming a member... That me friends is not a worst-case scenario and am glad to have extended the
possible opportunity. 

Lion Rosemary 
Marketing and Communications 
Prior Lake Lions Club Of District 5M-2 
 
Mission 1.5 is on the growth, we ask you to join your local Lions Clubs International Club as we serve and grow  
don't have one established? Let's get you one charted.
 
Contact a Lions Member you know or reach-out to:
PRIOR LAKE LIONS CLUB OF DISTRICT 5M-2 
16228 Main Ave SE Suite 110, Prior Lake, MN 55372 
Phone: (952) 447-7277 
FB@PriorLakeLionsClubOfDistrict5M2
EMAIL: PLLIONS@NUVERALMAIL.NET
 
#MissionOnePointFive  #ask  #WELCOMENEWMEMBERS @t Elsie Redington @t Sharon Coop

#communityvibes

A thank-you from Prior Lake Lions Club Of District
5M-2 to the Host @ Lions Club Of Northfield, where
our most recent Zone 5 meeting was held. It's good
to get out of ones comfort zone and attend these
valuable informative meetings throughout ones
District.
( 5M2 Lions ) Get inspired! Lead by example! We
Serve together!

#zonemeeting
#catereddeliciousfood
#MissionOnePointFive
#MissionIsPossible
#WeServe
Become a Lion member of your local club today.
Don't have one?
Contact us and let's get you chartered.

Thankyou to our Lions: Harry, Loretta, Kris, Chris,
Lori, Rosemary who attended. Volunteer hours:
Approx. 30
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Carver Lions Club
It's been an exciting month for the Carver Lions!

We started by celebrating our 50th anniversary on October 18th. Thank you to all the Lions from surrounding clubs
who attended. A special shout out to the Chaska Lions for being our sponsoring club all those years ago. And thank
you to all our special guest including current DG Christy, former DG Marv Grimm, City of Carver Mayor Courtney
Johnson and founding Carver Lion Darrel Swanson.

We ended our month with the annual Sunday Brunch on Sunday, November 12th. Again thank you to the Chaska
Lions for there assistance during the event. Preliminary numbers show we served 83 veterans.  

We have a lot of upcoming events:
Carver Christmas Tree Lighting on Saturday, November 25th
Carver Village Christmas on Saturday, December 2nd
American Red Cross blood drive on December 12th
Carver Senior Citizens luncheon on Wednesday, December 13th

#communityvibes

PEACE POSTER WINNERS!!!
This year (2023-2024) "Dare to Dream" was the theme around the world. And here at Prior Lake Savage Area
Schools, three schools participated with their awesome students!
ASPEN ACADEMY - HIDDEN OAKS - ST. MICHAELS
To a young person, a dream isn’t just a wish, hope or desire — it’s a path, a goal, an ambition. We are proud of ALL
the students that put their creativity to work and it paid off...literally
We, the Lion members, of Prior Lake Lions Club Of District 5M-2 and retired Art Teacher Gale Mord reviewed our
local student entries, and our club have chosen the TOP 3 winning posters entered from each school. 1st place
winners advance to District.
(Monetary Prizes were awarded in increments of: $100, $75, $50)
There truly is beauty in being able to express yourself through ones art and wish you all the 'BEST'. Congratulations
#art#PeacePoster#wishingyouthebest#becomealiontoday
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https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/peaceposter?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZVECeS6ILonL30aGAsH-7QQo_hXk8-0jJ6wz2kqcmh2Kxw2bQ3V5GtSd-ulwgzXDpABQdAXtin5hN0ibNZ_9H_PLsx_cW_mqjaYNfYdecZuQOeY-oJ2ilwM6YUcAZSFDvcGMU5HPue5zNyjpT2kVPiTLSEaCARcQg291c6jj97u-ilv0C9WG1eOrJ9lJmsqaRw&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/wishingyouthebest?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZVECeS6ILonL30aGAsH-7QQo_hXk8-0jJ6wz2kqcmh2Kxw2bQ3V5GtSd-ulwgzXDpABQdAXtin5hN0ibNZ_9H_PLsx_cW_mqjaYNfYdecZuQOeY-oJ2ilwM6YUcAZSFDvcGMU5HPue5zNyjpT2kVPiTLSEaCARcQg291c6jj97u-ilv0C9WG1eOrJ9lJmsqaRw&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/becomealiontoday?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZVECeS6ILonL30aGAsH-7QQo_hXk8-0jJ6wz2kqcmh2Kxw2bQ3V5GtSd-ulwgzXDpABQdAXtin5hN0ibNZ_9H_PLsx_cW_mqjaYNfYdecZuQOeY-oJ2ilwM6YUcAZSFDvcGMU5HPue5zNyjpT2kVPiTLSEaCARcQg291c6jj97u-ilv0C9WG1eOrJ9lJmsqaRw&__tn__=*NK-R
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Bingo every Tuesday at Code 3 bowling in
Gibbon Starting at 7pm

Meat Raffle every Friday at d’s Pit Stop in Gibbon
Starting at 7pm
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